
RAFFLE TICKETS!

Dear Members:

If you missed our last meeting, we had a wonderful presentation by
Sheila Jordan, the new executive director at the Ormond location of
Pace Center for Girls. We heard all about the wonderful programs
they put on and how we might be able to continue helping them in
the future. Our speaker on February 23 will be Dr. Covington from
Halifax Health. Don't miss it!

REMEMBER, our raffle drawing is on February 28! Please do your best
to solicit ticket sales. The money we raise will go toward our Fit Loop
and other projects. Sell sell sell! Still one free ticket up for grabs!

See you on the 23th!

-Frank

Rotary Trivia
Friday, February 19, 2021
Question 1- Where did the name "Rotary" originate from?

Question 2: In 1911 Paul Harris gave Chesley Perry a budget of $25.44 to complete a daunting task.
What was the task?

Service Project Updates
By Rebecca Parker on Saturday, January 23, 2021
See below for service project info and upcoming dates. We are also working on a number of
initiatives including the opioid epidemic, human trafficking, and veterans services. If you would like
to help in any of these areas, OR have additional project ideas, please email Becky Parker at
rotarybecky@gmail.com, or call 563-676-6338.

Adopt-A-Highway
This Sunday February 21, 2021 at 9:30am. We meet in the Fletchers Parking lot, we will clean up
the roadway between Nova and US1. It should only take 1.5 to 2 hrs.

Meals on Wheels - Can You Help? LAST CALL
Meals on Wheels (providing meals and welfare checks for homebound seniors) are still in great need
of volunteers, due to increase in requests during the pandemic. We are trying to determine the
feasibility of picking up a weekly route, to be shared amongst our club members. Most routes take
about 45 minutes, and can be scheduled anytime between 10AM and 2PM M-F according to our
availability. If we did a shared route, this would mean our volunteers would only be committing to
one day per month or less, depending on how many are interested. If we hear back from 4-5
members, then we will move forward. If you are interested, please email
becky@ormondmainstreet.com. So far we have:
Brandon & Lisa Perry
Lindsay & Husband
Becky Parker
Linday Bradley & Jeff Gilster

Food Distribution in Pierson - March 17

Join us and help distribute food to nearly 400 families in need on Wednesday, February 10th

Events

February 16th
Service Projects Committee
Meeting
March 16th
Service Projects Committee
Meeting

Birthdays

Karen Holmay
March 5th
Carlene Despard
March 12th
Rebecca Parker
March 13th

Wedding Anniversaries

Lindsay D Moore
March 11th

Years of Service

Pamela A Kraska
02-25-2020
1 Year
Melonie D Donnally
03-09-2020
1 Year
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ANYTIME between 9am-2pm. Just show up at 165 Emporia Rd., Pierson, where you will be properly
screened and given your assignments. This is a well-organized program relied upon by many in
poverty. The project is in great need of volunteers, due to the increased demand during the
pandemic. More info can be found on our Facebook Event Page Here.
??Email RotaryBecky@gmail.com if you plan to attend.
Don't forget to wear your "Rotarians At Work" shirt!
Feel free to car-pool.

Ormond Beach Elementary Art Supply Drive
By Rebecca Parker on Friday, February 19, 2021
Ormond Beach Elementary school's art program is severely underfunded ($300/year), and they are in
great need of art supplies. OBE is a low income school, and they don't receive the additional help
from parents to cover costs, forcing teachers to often dip into their own pockets. OBE is one of our
longterm partners - with Reading Buddies and other projects on hold, this seems like an easy way to
help out. Please see the list below and grab some items as you're out and about. We will
have a drop box at the Ormond Beach Mainstreet office (44 W. Granada Blvd). I'd like to
get as much together in the next two weeks so we can make a delivery before Spring Break.
However, we will accept supplies on an ongoing basis throughout the school year. Please bring the
supplies either to a Club meeting or to the Ormond Mainstreet Office.

Let me know if you have any questions. Give the office a ring before you come by (386) 492-2938.

Supplies
Glue sticks
12x18" 100lb drawing paper (or any heavy drawing paper that can also be used for painting)
Tru Ray Colored Construction Paper
Black Fine Point Sharpies
Foam paper (for printmaking)
Washable colored markers
Rolls of masking tape
Hot glue sticks (thick - high temp)
Modeling clay
Playdough (for kindergarten and ESE)

Answers
Friday, February 19, 2021
A 1- The members chose the name Rotary because initially, they rotated subsequent weekly club
meetings to each other's offices

A2-To mimeograph and mail a new publication, The National Rotarian, to all 2,000 Rotarians in the
23 clubs nationwide.
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